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MEETING NOTICE

The Illinois Tollway is working closely with communities,
businesses, elected officials, environmental and transportation
organizations to plan for improvements on the Central Tri-State
(I-294) Corridor. As part of the 15-year, $12 billion Move Illinois
Program, the Tollway is developing a master plan to reconstruct
I-294 from Balmoral Avenue to 95th Street.

The first Corridor Planning Council meeting will be held at the
Illinois Tollway on August 14, 2015, at 10 a.m. in room 219.

Read the Illinois Tollway press release announcing the formation of the 
Central Tri-State Tollway (I-294) Corridor Planning Council.

For more information on the Central Tri-State Tollway (I-294) Corridor, 
visit the community outreach section at www.illinoistollway.com.
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